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November 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
The Board of Directors cordially invites you to become a member of The LeeShore Center and 
help us celebrate our 34th anniversary! 
 
By becoming a member, you can help us in our mission and continued endeavors to improve 
services to victims of domestic violence and sexual assault.  These services include: 
 

 information and referrals 

 transportation to safety 

 safe shelter 

 legal advocacy 

 youth violence prevention efforts  

 crisis intervention and 24-hour crisis line 

 education and support groups for women 

 Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP) 

 Sexual Assault Response Team (SART) 
 Batterer’s Intervention Program (BIP) 

 Community Awareness Workshop (CAW) 

 Disability Abuse Response Team (DART) 

We cannot do this work alone.  Your membership supports our work, not just to provide 
services, but also to offer opportunities for change on an individual level, relationship level and 
societal level.  Your membership is not just supporting an organization, you’re also helping 
people; people like you, your friends, neighbors, co-workers.  Your membership supports The 
LeeShore Center’s work in our community, to create an environment of zero tolerance for 
interpersonal violence where each one of us has the right to live in peace and freedom. 
 
For more information on our agency and the services we provide, we invite you to visit our 
website at www.leeshoreak.org. 
 
Please join us in our 34th year anniversary to stop domestic violence and make every home a 
safe home.  Together we can make a difference! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cheri Smith 
Executive Director 

    The LeeShore Center 
 

                Services for Victims of Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault 

                              Support for the Central Peninsula’s Families 

http://www.leeshoreak.org/

